
 

 

CMP/JAN/2020/0009 

8th January 2020 

 
Mr. Hassan Al Serkal  
EVP, COO – Head of Operations Division, Market Operations Division 
Dubai Financial Market 
P.O Box 9700 
Dubai - United Arab Emirates 
 
Dear Mr. Al Serkal, 

 

Subject: Change in Controller's Shareholding 
 

GFH Financial Group would like to inform its shareholders and the markets that Goldilocks 

Investment Company DURING 2019 has decreased its ownership in GFH from 0.82% to 0.39%. 

Accordingly, the direct and indirect ownership of Abu Dhabi Financial Group reduced from 

10.12% to 9.69%.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

  
 
Mariam Jowhary 
Head of Compliance & AML 
 
 
 
 

 

  


